
From the subscribers of Veteran Nation 
Florida Commission on Ethics 

P.O. Drawer 15709 

Tallahassee, FL 32317-5709 

  

To Florida Commission on Ethics, 

 

I am writing to express deep concern and disappointment regarding the Commission’s handling of the 

complaints filed by Mr. Jeremy Hales. Of the thirteen complaints he submitted, it is alarming that twelve 

were dismissed or seemingly ignored without any attempt at a thorough or transparent investigation. 

 

What is particularly troubling is that many of these complaints involved serious allegations, including 

sexual misconduct and extortion. These are not minor procedural issues—they speak directly to the 

integrity and accountability of public officials. The decision not to pursue these matters undermines not 

only the purpose of the Commission but also the public’s confidence in Florida's oversight mechanisms. 

 

When citizens see accountability institutions neglect or dismiss legitimate concerns, especially those 

involving potential criminal behavior, it erodes trust in government at every level. The Florida Commission 

on Ethics was established to uphold standards and protect the public interest. Failing to seriously 

investigate credible complaints—especially of this nature—sends a disturbing message that certain 

individuals or actions are above scrutiny. 

 

We ask the Commission to reconsider its stance and provide transparency around the decision-making 

process that led to the dismissal of these complaints. At a minimum, the public deserves an explanation, 

and Mr. Hales deserves accountability from the body entrusted to ensure ethical conduct in public office. 

 

We are watching you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Full Name] 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


